
SAfA 2020 — Coronavirus Outbreak Update 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The Organizing Committee is continuing its work in developing preparations for the 
25th Biennial Meeting of SAfA in late September. We intend — and expect — that 
the conference will go ahead as planned unless we receive official advice to the 
contrary. A preliminary programme will be posted as soon as possible and 
arrangements for travel awards are continuing on schedule. 
 
Our thoughts and best wishes are with all those of you directly affected by the 
coronavirus epidemic and with your families, colleagues and students. 
 
Peter Mitchell  
Organizing Secretary and all the members of the Organizing Committee of SAfA 
2020 


